
 SHORT-TERM 

VOCATIONAL

December 2, 2020 
10:00 - 11:00 am

For more information, please contact
Shelly Laddusaw (909) 274-5774 or 

sladdusaw@mtsac.edu 
Visit https://www.mtsac.edu/vocational/

Mt. San Antonio College
School of Continuing Education

Short-Term Vocational

The School of Continuing Education is proud to host our first virtual open
house. Attendees will learn about health, business, and manufacturing

programs. Brief presentations will be made by faculty, counselors, students
and community partners along with how individuals can access these

tuition free programs.  Live Q & A session will follow.

Virtual OPEN HOUSE

Register in advance for this meeting:
https://tinyurl.com/STVOpenHouse 

After registering, you will receive a
confirmation email containing
information about joining the meeting. 


